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Executive Board        Paris, October 2, 2006 

 

 
 

Provider selection process for 

The FRR’s extra-financial reporting 

 
 
As part of its socially responsible investment program, the FRR today launches two adapted 
procedures: 
 

- The first seeks to select a service provider to produce extra-financial reporting on the Fund’s 
European investments made in accordance with the FRR’s SRI principles; 

 
- The aim of the second is to select a service provider to detect and analyze the risks 

associated with failure to comply with human and basic worker rights, and to provide an 
environmental and social imprint for the Fund’s global equities portfolio. 

 
Documents pertaining to both RFPs can be obtained as of October 2, 2006, either via the dedicated 
e-platform (http://www.achatpublic.com/accueil/frr/medias/index.php) or by visiting the FRR 
premises (84, rue de Lille – 75007 Paris) Monday through Friday between 10 am and noon, Paris 
time. The first RFP is identified by “Marché 2006FRR03,” the second by “Marché 2006FRR04.” 

The deadline for submitting applications and proposals is Friday, October 20, 2006 at noon, 

Paris time. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Contact: 
Christelle Cuzou 
01 58 50 99 86 
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